Troop 400 Committee Meeting Minutes

June 21, 2010

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Carolyn Holley, Michelle Wolkey, Gary Hutchens, John Blyckert, Tera Tveit, Marcia Sands, and Adrienne Choate.

SCOUTMASTER'S REPORT:

- Gary reported there are two High Adventure trips planned this summer. The bike trip starts this Wednesday. The group has practiced so much that they have already earned their merit badges.
- There is a campout this weekend. There will be mostly new scouts and they will be going to Camp Cowles.
- At the end of July, we will be incorporating the new scouts into patrols.
- There is a new patrol called the Falcon Patrol. We now have 6 active patrols.
- August brings summer camp and the 2nd High Adventure trip.
- Elections were held for new leadership. Ethan Cantrell was elected ASPL.

MINUTES:

March minutes were reviewed and approved.

TREASURER: no report

MEMBERSHIP:

- Darin White turned in an application and has joined our troop.
- Grant VanSteenkist's application for ASM needs signed by John.

ADVANCEMENT:

- 1 Tenderfoot, 1 First Class, 1 Second Class

EQUIPMENT:

- We will be getting poles from Camp Cowles this weekend.
- Discussed putting together a good first aid kit for the trailer.
- Storage space Gary will be going to meet with Todd at Chester Storage to arrange for 6 months of storage. A letter will be sent to Grant Person to thank them.

OUTDOOR COORDINATOR:

- Kim Fall is now the new Outdoor Coordinator. She is currently collecting physicals for camp.

QUARTERMASTER:

- A receipt was brought to the committee. We owed the scout \$5. Since our Treasurer is not here, Adrienne gave \$5 and will be reimbursed.

OTHER:

- Bylaws were discussed and put to a vote. Motion was approved and accepted for new bylaws.
- Marcia discussed an available Eagle Scout project idea for any interested scout.

Respectfully Submitted: Tera Tveit